
 

For Local 8 Members at Samaritan Healthcare 
September 21, 2022 

   

Union Update 
 
Field Representative Visit Reminder 
I will be at the following locations TODAY to visit with members, please stop by and say 
HI! 
 
Wednesday, September 21 
10-12 Pioneer Clinic Conference Room behind UC 
1-3 Hospital Cafeteria 
 
Leadership Training 
The Samaritan Leadership Training has been rescheduled.  We will notify members of 
the new date and time when it becomes available. 
 
If you have any questions, contact your Union Representative, 
Angie Wedekind, at (509) 306-0586, angie@opeiu8.org 
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